From: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 5:11 PM
To: Emilee Roche <emilee@reeve.co>
Cc: Borchert,Marta <mborchert@webercountyutah.gov>
Subject: RE: Anselmi Acres

Emilee,

You can use this email. Please make sure to submit the following on frontier with your application:

1. Surveyed subdivision plat that matches the concept plan in the development agreement. 
1. Water (both culinary and secondary) and sewer will serve letters. 
1. Title report dated within 30 days of subdivision application submittal. 
1. This email as proof of pre application meeting
1. The surveyed plat as the street connectivity plan. 

Marta will upload an invoice once she deems the application complete. Once the invoice is paid we will assign it to a planner. 
Thanks! 
Steve 

